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are in awe of how the Lord
moved! Our Flickr page has all
photos and videos from this
amazing weekend!

Dwell
Youth Camp

This summer we are headed back
to Glorieta, New Mexico for
Youth Camp! Sign-ups are live
until May! The dates for this trip
are June 11-15.

—-_

Wiffle and

Waffles
On April 2nd, we will host our
first annual Wiffle & Waffles
Tournament. We will have two
full wiffle ball fields and a waffle
bar! Invite people to join us for
this event full of fun and
fellowship! No registration
necessary!

Mark Study

During MidWeek, we are going
through the book of Mark! If you
need a Mark Journal, please let
us know! We ask that you pray
for our students and our
teaching team as we dive into
God’s Word together!

Mission Trips

The 7th and 8th graders are
going to San Antonio this month!
Please join us in prayer for this!
Also, begin praying NOW for our
two summer mission trips for our

highschoolers.

Junior High: San Antonio

9th &1 0th grade: New York

11th & 12th grade: Dominican
Republic

Our new year resolution is to
greater utilize our youth
Instagram page! Follow us to
see content on our students
and upcoming events.
@fbcbryan_youth

And let us consider how to stir up one another to love and good works, not neglecting to meet
together, as is the habit of some, but encouraging one another, and all the more as you see the
Day drawing near. Hebrews 10:24-25



